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Community Healing Centers Acquires the Kalamazoo Children’s Alliance

On behalf of Community Healing Centers (CHC) and the Kalamazoo Children’s Alliance (KCA), 
we would like to inform the community of an exciting change as we enter the final quarter of the 
calendar year.

Starting October 1, 2024, Community Healing Centers will have completed acquisition of local 
nonprofit, the Kalamazoo Children’s Alliance. After several months of planning and thoughtful 
consideration, joint efforts between leadership from both organizations have resulted in this 
exciting merge. This change underscores the collaboration and commitment to our shared goals of 
treating and preventing child abuse and neglect that both CHC and KCA have worked towards since 
their beginnings.

As we look to the future, Community Healing Centers is excited to implement the programming 
historically supported and offered by the Kalamazoo Children’s Alliance, including Kids are Special, 
Infant Safe Sleep, Mandated Reporting, and the Family Help Book. We believe that this acquisition 
will bring even more impact and positive outcomes for the communities we serve.

Thank you to southwest Michigan for your ongoing support and dedication to children and families 
in our community. We look forward to the continued success of these programs and to achieving 
new milestones in the field of children’s advocacy.

For more information on Community Healing Centers visit communityhealingcenter.org
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